
MINUTES OF THE GENERAL COMMITTEE MEETING held in the CLUB HOUSE 
OCTOBER 14th. 1965. 

 
 
 
PRESENT: The Captain (N. Howard) in the Chair, Messrs. Butlin, Meeks, Hopkinson, 
 Lewis, Cooper, Fiddian, Clegg, Jones, Rowley, Dale, Lees, Hartley and 
 Stephenson.        

 The Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.   

MATTERS         
ARISING: The Secretary reported that a letter had been sent to J. Naul by the solicitor 
 explaining our position with regard to sub-letting under the terms of our 
 lease.        

 The matter could now be considered closed.    

GENERAL         
COMMITTEE: The bills presented for payment amounted to £1024.3.2d.   

 It was agreed to send final notices to those members who had failed to pay 
 their subscription and to invoke rule 9(e) to any member who still remains 
 unpaid after 21 days.       

 It was agreed to record the Committee’s gratitude to W.E. Sowerbutts for 
 the prolonged use of his Lawn-Mower during the season. The Secretary was 
 instructed to write and convey their thanks.    

 A suitable notice to be put on the notice board, regarding the new Flagsticks, 
 drawing the attention of members to the serious damage done to the holes 

 by careless use of same.       

NOMINATIONS: The following were elected members after the usual ballot.   
 R. Goodhall Proposed J.L. Brodie Sec. R. Plant Country Member. 
 Mrs. R. Goodhall Proposed J.L. Brodie Sec  R. Plant Country Member. 

RESIGNATION: The resignation of C. Yates was accepted with regret.    

CORRESPONDENCE: Two letters were received from the Ladies Secretary, the first complaining of 
 the poor state of the crockery used in the Club, this matter was referred to 
 the House Secretary for his attention. The second was a further request to 
 refrain from cutting the greens by the groundstaff during competitions on 
 Wednesdays. E. Brookes who had been invited to attend, promised to do his 

 utmost to comply with this request, except at such times as inclement 
 weather demanded otherwise.      

 The Meeting closed with a vote of thanks to the Captain for presiding. 

 The date of the next meeting 11th. November 1965.    

     N. Howard Captain. 

     11-11-65  Date.  


